
Light and Sound Family Connections Letter

Dear Families,

In science class, we are working as light and sound engineers to help
a puppet-theater company design scenes for a puppet show. We’ll
be working to answer the question, How do we make different parts
of a surface brighter or darker?

Sharing some of your own ideas, connections, expertise, or stories
related to what we will be learning about can help prepare students
for their work in science class. It can help students see that what we
study in science is connected to their lives, families, and
communities.

Use the following questions to think about your personal connections
to students' science learning, then share them with your student.
● What does our work in science make you think of?
● Do you have any memories, stories, or experiences about

something related to what we will be investigating?
● What have you heard or learned about these topics?
● What do you wonder?
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